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Local Government Center Statement on Acceptance of Appeal by NH Supreme Court 

 
The Local Government Center, and its legal counsel, issued the following statement regarding the 
acceptance of their Petition for Appeal and the denial of their Motion for Stay by the NH Supreme Court 
in the Administrative Hearing Process with the NH Bureau of Securities Regulation. 
 
“The Local Government Center is pleased that the New Hampshire Supreme Court has accepted the 
Appeal in its entirety, and we look forward to presenting our case to the Court,” said Brian Quirk of Preti 
Flaherty.  
 
LGC’s General Counsel David Frydman added, “We agree with the Supreme Court’s observation that this 
case is eligible for mediation, and we welcome the opportunity to mediate the case with the Secretary 
of State’s Office.  In the meantime, we fully intend to comply with the Order in an expeditious manner 
while the Supreme Court hears our Appeal.” 
 
The recent Supreme Court order and all of LGC’s legal documents and press releases in this case can be 
read at the LGC website, www.nhlgc.org, under the button on the homepage for “Regulatory Matters.” 
 
The New Hampshire Local Government Center (LGC) is a nonprofit organization governed by an active 
board of directors comprising municipal, school and county representatives, including employees, 
management and elected officials. Its mission is to strengthen the quality of member governments and 
the ability of their officials and employees to serve the public. For more information, visit 
www.nhlgc.org. 
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